
Support Canadian farmers and help tackle rising food prices

PASS BILL C-234

Canada is facing an affordability crisis. Inflationary pressures, interest rates and
unprecedented, rising costs of inputs continue to disadvantage Canadian
farmers and consumers. 

Affordability is a key barrier to farmers’ ability to implement smart
agricultural practices that reduce their GHG emissions and contribute other
co-benefits to environmental sustainability. 
Food prices will rise, if farmers are forced to continue to pay the federal
carbon tax. 

Did you know? Did you know? 

Carbon tax costs imposed on
the greenhouse vegetable

sector are estimated at over
$29 million annually, and

expected to rise to $82-100
million by 2030.

An Ontario family farm,
growing 30 acres of

greenhouse peppers will pay
nearly $185K in carbon tax in
one year. This number will

rise with the rate of the
carbon tax.  

Did you know? 
In 2022, FVGC surveyed

growers – 67% of
respondents said they had to

delay plans to implement
smart agriculture practices

because they had to
reallocate resources. 
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